
CALIFORNIA DAIRY CAMPAIGN 

Dairymen working for Dairymen  

  325 Mitchell Ave. Turlock Ca. 95380 —- Phone: 209 632-0885 Fax: 209 632 0706 

 

April 6, 2018 

 

On April 9, 2018 the United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) staff will 
hold a meeting to discuss the Federal Milk Marketing Order (FMMO) for      

California. 
 

The meeting will be held at the California Dairy Campaign (CDC) Turlock office 
Monday April 9, 2018 5:00 pm to 6:30 pm. 

 
Dinner will be Served  

Please let me know if you will be attending 
Please call Bertha at the Turlock office 209 632-0885 or email 

CDC@Californiadairycampain.com  
 

www.californiadairycampaign.com 
 
 
 

USDA will hold a public meeting beginning at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, April 10, 
2018, in Clovis, Calif., to answer questions related to how the proposed California 
FMMO would operate and how eligible dairy producers can participate in the   
referendum. Interested parties will have the opportunity to attend in person or 
watch the meeting live via webcast. Meeting details, as well as information          
regarding the producer referendum, are available on the AMS website at  

www.ams.usda.gov/rules-regulations/moa/dairy/ca.  

 
 
 

http://www.californiadairycampaign.com
https://www.ams.usda.gov/rules-regulations/moa/dairy/ca

